
 

 

 NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING   

CITY OF SEATTLE NORTH HIGHLINE ANNEXATION  

KING COUNTY BOUNDARY REVIEW BOARD FILE NO. 2367 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the WASHINGTON STATE BOUNDARY REVIEW 

BOARD FOR KING COUNTY will hold a Public Hearing at 7:00PM on June 13 and 14, 2016. 

The hearing will take place at the Bethaday Community Learning Space of the Technology 

Access Foundation (TAF), 605 SW 108
th

 Street, Seattle, WA 98146. If needed, June 16, 2016 

has also been set aside. 

 

The purpose of the hearing is to reclassify certain real property near the Seattle city limits briefly 

described as follows: 
 

All or portions of Sections 4,5,6,7, and 8, Township 23 North, Range 4 East, Sections 1 

and 12, Township 23 North, Range 3 East, and Section 32, Township 24 North, Range 4 

East, Willamette Meridian in King County, Washington, located north of the Burien city 

limits, SW 116th St., South of Seattle city limits, Roxbury St., East of Seattle city limits, 

30
th
 Ave SW and West of Seattle city limits State Highway 99.   

 

A COMPLETE LEGAL DESCRIPTION IS AVAILABLE ONLINE AT 

www.kingcounty.gov/brb AND AT THE OFFICE OF THE BOUNDARY REVIEW 

BOARD. 

 

The Boundary Review Board conducts all meetings and hearings in locations that are wheelchair 

accessible. Any person requiring other disability accommodations or special assistance should 

contact the Boundary Review Board staff at least two business days prior to the meeting. 

 

The Boundary Review Board telephone is 206-477-0633. For TTY telephone services, please call 

711. 

 

Each request for accommodations or assistance will be considered individually according to the 

type of request, the availability of resources and the financial ability of the Board to provide the 

requested services or equipment. 

 

DATED at Seattle, Washington, on May 2, 2016 

 

WASHINGTON STATE  

BOUNDARY REVIEW BOARD FOR KING COUNTY 

 

Lenora Blauman 

Executive Secretary 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/brb

